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TO: 

FROM: 

CITY MANAGER 

DIRECTOR ENGINEERING 

DATE: 

FILE: 

COUNCIL REPORT 

2017 December 04 

9400 35 

SUBJECT: BC HYDRO PROPOSED STATUTORY RIGHT-OF-WAY - WILLINGDON 
LINEAR PARK 

PURPOSE: To seek Council authorization for the granting of a proposed statutory right-of-way. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT Council authorize the granting of the proposed statutory right-of-way in favour of 
BC Hydro, as outlined in this report. 

2. THAT Council authorize Legal and Engineering to prepare the required statutory right-of­
way plan. 

REPORT 

BACKGROUND 

The civil work for the Willingdon Linear Park is nearing completion. In order to complete the pedestrian 
lighting for the proposed multi-use trail, BC Hydro has indicated a requirement of a statutory right-of-way 
at 1040 Willingdon Avenue (City owned property) to accommodate the placement of a service that will 
energize the pedestrian lighting. The location of the statutory right-of-way is shown on Attachment #1 
attached. Engineering has reviewed this matter and it has been determined that there are no concerns to 
granting the necessary right-of-way. 

RECOMMENDATION 

The proposed service is essential for the Willingdon Linear Park lighting to be energized. Therefore, it is 
recommended that Council authorize the granting of the proposed statutory right-of-way in favour of BC 
Hydro, as outlined in this report and that Council authorize Engineering to prepare the required statutory 
right-of-way plan. 

Leon A. Gous, P.Eng., MBA 
Director Engineering 
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Attachment 

Copied to: City Solicitor 



ATTACHMENT #1 

Proposed 
3.3m x 2.0m Right-Of-Way 


